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Two mothers who lost their children to addiction have taken their experience and turned
it into advocacy and education.

MADISON, 11/10/2017 - This week two amazing advocates and grieving mothers, Bonnie and
Bev, brought Faces of Addiction and Hope a story quilt to the State Capitol during our last
session day of the year. It was a stark reminder we still have more work to do in the opioid
crisis. Squares on the quilt showed people who have died, those incarcerated because of their
addiction and those that are in recovery. It is a beautiful and tragic symbol. Both mom’s lost their
children to addiction and have taken their experience and turned it into advocacy and education.

As | spoke with them about the message they hope to share with the quilt, they shared how they
wished our criminal justice system could be a better partner with those addicted to drugs and
alcohol and how they hope more than anything that people can see the true reality of the
disease of addiction. Treatment and care should be available to everyone because we simply
cannot afford to lose so many. In 2015, nearly 900 people in Wisconsin died from overdose.
That is a 70% increase since 2009.
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